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Mr. Royal Cornell, 
281 South State Street, 
Westerville,Ohio. 

Dear Mr. Cornall: 

The following is a confirmation of 
the agreement relative to the right of way for the trunk 
sewer. 

The Village will be liable for any and 
all damage that may be caused by the negligence of the 
contractor to not provide suitable fences about the trench 
during excavation. The contractor will use due precaution 
to keep the line fences closed at all times and to use only 
such portion of your property that is necessary to place 
the material. 

The village agrees to place the contour 
of the course of the sewer in the same condition that it was 
before the work was started. 

We will thank you to notify us at any 
time should the contractor fail to meet with your wishes. 

Yours very truly, 

ex_~~ 
Ci~ger. 
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